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Travellers with a travel history (including transit) in
the past 14 days to India, Vietnam, South American and
South African countries (South Africa, Angola,
Botswana, Lesotho, Mozambique, Namibia, Swaziland,
Zambia, Zimbabwe) will not be permitted to disembark
in Sri Lanka.

Sri Lankan citizens from India, Vietnam, South American
and South African countries are allowed to disembark in

Sri Lanka with permission of DG Health Services Ministry

of Health (dghs@health.gov.lk) and permission of Foreign

Ministry (entry.permission@mfa.gov.lk). They are required

to undergo mandatory Institutional Quarantine
(irrespective of their vaccination status) at a Quarantine
Hotel or Centre.
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